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NCI CRCHD

Professional Development Workshop
and Mentored Mock Review

Registration Is Now Open!

On behalf of the Center to Reduce Cancer Health Disparities (CRCHD), | am pleased to announce
that the registration for the upcoming 2020 Professional Development Workshop and
Mentored Mock Review (PDW & MMR) is cpan. The PDW & MMR will be held on Monday, June
8 and Tuesday, June 9, 2020, at the Bethesda North Marriott Hotel and Conference Center in
Rockyille, MD.

The theme for the Workshop is 2020 Vision for the Future: Enhancing your Competitive Edge. At
this meeting, CRCHD will focus on sharing information and experiences with recipients of
CRCHD training awards. Tools to assist with career development and advancement in cancer
and cancer health disparities research also will be provided. Your attendance and feedback are
very much appreciated.

Graduate students, postdocs, and early-caresr investigators whe are supported by CRCHD are
strongly encouraged to attend. As a reminder, K awardees are required to attend the
Professional Development Workshop and Mentored Mock Review at least two times during the
duration of their awards.

For additional information and to register for the upcoming meeting, please click here,

Here are a few deadlines to consider:
Abstract Submission: Friday, April 3, 2020
Registration: Tuesday, May 5, 2020

Hotel Reservations: Tuesday, May 5, 2020

Career Development (K Awards) and iICURE grantees are required to submit an abstract. All
other CRCHD grantees are encouraged to submit an abstract,

If you require additional information about the logistics of the workshop, please contact
Michelle Murray of NOWA Research Company at 240-752-7237, or you may email your questions
or comments to conferences@novaresearch.com.

We look forward to seeing you at the 2020 Professional Development Workshop and Mentored
Mock Review on June 8-9, 2020,

Thank you.

John Ojeifo, PhD

Program Director

Center to Reduce Cancer Health Disparities
Mational Cancer Institute, MIH

Figure 1. PDW Invitation Email
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